
 
 
 

FOOTHILL SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLAN AREA 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Foothill Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) hereby gives 
notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 
 

Annual Service Plan for Foothill SELPA for 2023-24 
Annual Budget Plan for Foothill SELPA for 2023-24 

  
 

HEARING DATE:  May 26, 2023 
 

   TIME:  11:00 AM 
 
This hearing will be held online.  
To request a link to the meeting, please email MEdwards@gusd.net 
Or Click Here 
 
For additional information please email:   
 
Jay Schwartz, Director 
Foothill SELPA  
Jschwartz@gusd.net 

mailto:MEdwards@gusd.net
https://forms.gle/AiJoGLEF154FkGyCA

